
 

 

September 16, 2024                                                                                                         

Rep. Sapik Statement on Second Assassination Attempt of President Donald Trump 

Madison, WI - “An American President has had not one, but two assassination attempts on his life in a 

single campaign season. Wisconsin is one of the most important swing states in this election, with both 

candidates showing a lot of presence from my beloved City of Superior to Milwaukee. 

Unfortunately, our Democrat Governor has not made a single statement on these events, even after the 

former president was shot. This is not a time for partisanship, this is a time where we must condemn these 

acts and prioritize safety. 

I am calling on Governor Evers to make a statement on these assassination attempts and to ensure that 

when our presidential candidates Donald J. Trump and Kamala Harris are in Wisconsin that they equally 

have the utmost security and protection that we can offer outside their own security detail, and above all 

else, do everything in our power to make sure our own Wisconsin residents are safe. Silence is 

complacency, and we cannot be complacent when American lives are on the line.” 

 


